
STUDENT BULLETIN

June 2, 196J4.

Baccalaureate Services for the conclusion of the current school 
year will be conducted this Sunday, June 7, at 3:00 p.m. in 
Northwest Pavilion. Rev. John Tappero, pastor of Evangel Temple, 
Seattle, will be the speaker. Commencement will be at 7:30 p.m. 
Friday, June 12. Rev. Thomas F. Zimmerman, General Superintendent 
of the Assemblies will be the speaker.

All students are to attend both occasions in honor of the grad­
uates of this year.

All those planning on doing fulltime Christian service this 
summer please contact Stan Moriin.

On the basis of indicated student interest the current plans 
are to offer Hebrexv 305>, 30&, 307 next year. It will be a nine 
hour course (three hours per quarter). Present plans are to 
offer this course every third year so that next time it would 
be offered would be the 1967-68 school year.

Some consideration is being given to modern language offerings 
for the coming year. Would you please check below and return 
to the office of the Dean of Education if you are interested in, 
and would probably take, a course if German is offered next year.

_______  yes, I am interested in taking German during the
’ 196I4.-65 school year.


